
 

 

European Association of Hospital Pharmacists 
Mr. Petr Horák, EAHP President 
Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 
Box 11 (4th floor) 1200 Brussels  
president@eahp.eu 
 
 

Vienna, 01.02.2021 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Horák, 
 
the Austrian Association of Hospital Pharmacists (AAHP) hereby declares its explicit support of the application 
for EAHP board membership by Mr. Nenad Miljkovic. 
 
Mr. Nenad Miljkovic stands out as a dedicated and ambitiously working board member. In the ongoing term 
of his board membership he demonstrated his ability to actively contribute to the development of the 
hospital pharmacy profession by taking the lead in various EAHP projects.  
 
In recognition of his efforts and active involvement, the AAHP strongly supports Mr. Miljkovic’s renomination 
for the EAHP Board. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Mag. Karin Kirchdorfer, aHPh, 

President of the AAHP, 
on behalf of the board of AAHP 

 
 
in copy: 
Mrs. Jennie de Greef, EAHP Managing Director 
Jennie.DeGreef@eahp.eu  
Mr. Nenad Miljkovic 
nenad.hedren@gmail.com 


